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CATERING 
To assist with seating could you make your apology or book in any guests to  

David Waterhouse by telephone call or SMS by noon on Monday on 4388 1749 or 0450 068 887 
 

Child Protection – apply at  WWW.check.ccyp.nsw.gov.au/Application/Applicants 
Use the name on your driver’s licence. Receive a number APPxxxxxx. Attend RMS office with number & 

proof of ID. A WWC number ending with V will follow by E-mail eg. QQC1234567V 

 

mailto:gclif@bigpond.com
http://www.check.ccyp.nsw.gov.au/Application/Applicants
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Our Social evening for this month was The Inner Wheel Trivia night on Friday 21st September at The 

Diggers Club. Our table consisted of Robin and Judi, Gordon and Sue, Clive and Jenny, David & Dianne & 

2 friends Bill and Carol.  

The event was in aid of Cord Blood research and there was a big response from many Central Coast donors 

and businesses with Cutlers , the Law firm, and Officeworks as Principal sponsors, so that virtually 

everyone of the 100 odd people present went home with a prize either from the Raffle or the various little 

parlour games that were played. 

 It was an enjoyable, successful and well organised evening. Clive was to be commended for attending his 

second successive Trivia evening in a row as he went to the Rotary Central Coast Drought Relief function 

the previous evening at Breakers Club.  

 

On Tuesday evening we held our Annual Community Raffle initial distribution of tickets at Mingara Club, 

and 11 clubs/organisations attended, and so far another 15 have replied to say they wish to be involved this 

year.  

Thanks to Steven and David W. for the incredible amount of work they have put into converting the Master 

Database of Participating Clubs/Organisations from the basic list which Con Bartsos had maintained for 

over 15 years into a modern spreadsheet so that all the documents including a new Application form can be 

sent out  via emails.  

 

All clubs/organisations had to advise a relevant email to a Telephone Contact team consisting of Clive,  

Peter W, and Robin who made about 150 calls , and Stephen was able to send out over 120 emails, Hence 

we are hopeful of a bigger response this year as easy to send out a 2nd reminder to clubs/organisations to 

collect their tickets and information from James Sleeman Optometry at Chittaway Bay Shopping Mall. 

 

Also at our informal meeting on Tuesday was a potential member John Bennett who we made welcome. 

John lives in The Entrance and travels by train to work with Core Logic in Chatswood. David W  had 

effectively organised the computer Master Database system and the distribution team, and we were also able 

to include the new RC The Entrance flyer as part of the documents given out. 

 

Next week we will have a speaker from the Wyong Historical Society as Bill Forsyth is in Europe. 

 

Robin Hearder 

 

 

 

 

 
Anthea tells us that David A. is still in Berkerley Vale Hospital, Rehab section and is making good progress 

on his speech therapy, and restoring his balance exercises. 

 

 

 

 

President Robin’s Message 
September 25 

Family of Rotary 
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2018 Rotary Golf Day Poster.pdf ROTARY  GOLF  DAY 
DOUBLE CLICK ON THE LINK 

 

 

Know yourself. Don't accept your dog's admiration as conclusive evidence that you are wonderful. 

- Ann Landers 

 

SPIN  and WIN  at  BATEAU  BAY 
Day Date Time Slots Resources Task 

Friday 28-Sept-18 10:00 to 12:30 
 

Peter Lethbridge Day Manager 

  
 

10:00 to 12:30 
 

Clive Denmark Helper 

  10:00 to 12:30  Robin Hearder Helper 

  10:00 to 12:30  Gordon Crawford Reserve 

      

Saturday 13-Oct-18 10.00 to 12.30  Robin Hearder Day Manager 

  10.00 to 12.30  Gordon Crawford Helper 

  10.00 to 12.30  David Waterhouse Helper 

  10.00 to 12.30  Peter Lethbridge Reserve 

      

Saturday 27-Oct-18 10.00 to 12.30  David Waterhouse Day Manager 

  10.00 to 12.30  Gordon Crawford Helper 

  10.00 to 12.30  Robin Hearder Helper 

  10.00 to 12.30  Peter Lethbridge Reserve 

CLUB  PROGRAM 

Date Day Function Location 
SEPTEMBER       

25th Tuesday Community Raffle Ticket Distribution     Mingara 

28th Friday Spin & Win Bateau Bay 

October    

2nd Tuesday Guest Speaker from Wyong Historical Society Mingara 

9th Tuesday   

13th Saturday Spin & Win Bateau Bay 

16th Tuesday   

23rd Tuesday   

27th Saturday Spin & Win Bateau Bay 

30th Tuesday   
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Wyong Cron. Theatre story Sept 2018.pdf THEATRE  in  SEPT 
DOUBLE CLICK ON THE LINK 

 

It is very, very easy not to be offended by a book. You just have to shut it. 

- Salman Rushdie 
 
One of the advantages of being disorderly is that one is constantly making exciting       

discoveries.   - A. A. Milne 

Thanks Con 

wlmailhtml:{9E83BBE5-20F1-4FF7-84DA-5DC84F2617A2}mid:/00000082/funnybone.au.wmit.net
wlmailhtml:{9E83BBE5-20F1-4FF7-84DA-5DC84F2617A2}mid:/00000082/funnybone.au.wmit.net
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 We still have about 50 Seasons Greetings theatre tickets to sell so please get active 
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You know you're Australian if... 

* You believe that stubbies can be either drunk or worn. 

* You're liable to burst out laughing whenever you hear of Americans "rooting" for 

something. 

* You pronounce Melbourne as 'Mel-bin'. 

* You believe the 'L' in the word 'Australia' is optional. 

* You call your best friend 'a total bastard' but someone you really, truly despise is just 'a 

bit of a bastard'. 

* You're secretly proud of our killer wildlife. 

* You believe it makes sense for a country to have a $1 coin that's twice as big as its $2 

coin. 

* You understand that 'Wagga Wagga' can be abbreviated to 'Wagga' but 'Woy Woy' can't 

be called 'Woy'. 

*You've also squeezed vegemite through Vita Wheats to make little Vegemite worms. 

*Beetroot with your Hamburger... Of course. 

* You believe that the confectionery known as the Wagon Wheel has become smaller with 

every passing year. 

* You wear ugg boots outside the house. 

* You believe that the more you shorten someone's name the more you like them. 

* You understand that 'excuse me' can sound rude, While 'scuse me' is always polite. 

* You know what it's like to swallow a fly, on occasion via your nose. 

* You know it's not summer until the steering wheel is too hot to handle and a seat belt 

buckle becomes a pretty good branding iron. 

* Your biggest family argument over the summer concerned the rules for beach cricket. 

* You shake your head in horror when companies try to market what they call 'Anzac cookies'. 
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A woman standing nude in front of a mirror says to her husband: 'I look horrible, I feel fat and ugly, 

pay me a compliment.'                                                                                                                         

He replies, 'Your eyesight is perfect.' 

 Wife gets naked and asks hubby, 'What turns you on more, my pretty face or my sexy body?    

'Hubby looks her up and down and replies, 'Your sense of humour! 

 An elderly couple is attending Mass.  About halfway through, the wife leans over and says to her 

husband, 'I just let out a silent fart; what do you think I should do?'                                                

He replies, 'Put a new battery in your hearing aid.' 

  

 

 
THE  FOUR  WAY  TEST 

Of the things we think, say or do: 
Is it the TRUTH? 

Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS? 

Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 
 

 
We thank our Sponsors 


